
John Lopez 

140 Headlam Road, Moss Vale, NSW, 2577  

Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278  

I would like to object to the above development 

application. As a farmer who often agists cattle in the Tarago, Lake Bathurst 
area I am very conscious of bio security and contamination which are big issues 
in our industry which I think would be compromised by such a development. I 
am 
being audited in the new year and will be raising my concerns with the auditor 
from the Ausmeat compliance office. I’m sure I’m not the only primary 
producer 
with these concerns. I will write again in the New year after I have had more 
discussions and am more informed about these issues. 

Surely there is a better way to deal with Sydney's rubbish as opposed to 
putting it in an area of prime agricultural land? 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

I acknowledge and accept the departments disclaimer and declaration. 

Concerned Farmer 

John Lopez 

 

 


